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Changes on Grupa Azoty Puławy Management Board

On January 17th 2023, Renata Tyszer resigned from her position as Vice President and member of the
Management Board of Grupa Azoty Puławy. Furthermore, following resignation by Tomasz Hryniewicz from
his position as President and member of the Management Board, the Supervisory Board of the Company, at
its meeting held on January 17th 2023, appointed Justyna Majsnerowicz, who previously served as the
Company’s Vice President, to act as President of the Management Board.

 

Ms Majsnerowicz will head the Puławy-based company of the Grupa Azoty Group until a person selected in the
management board member recruitment process is appointed president.

The Management Board of Grupa Azoty Puławy is currently composed of:

Justyna Majsnerowicz, acting President of the Management Board,
Jacek Janiszek, Vice President of the Management Board,
Andrzej Skwarek, Member of the Management Board.


